
 

 

 

Reference: CRWT0569/8.6/NWDR2020/NWDR009 

 
Major Highways Project 
Important information enclosed from Wokingham Borough Council 
 
6th February 2020 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

Re: Wokingham Major Highways Programme – North Wokingham Distributor Road (NWDR)  

Advance Notification of upcoming works along Old Forest Road & Toutley Road    

We would like to take this opportunity to notify you of some upcoming works near you. 

To minimise disruption to the road networks we have programmed our works, mainly vegetation (tree) 
clearance, to be undertaken under traffic management (TM), subject to weather conditions, over a 
period of up to six weeks, starting 10th February 2020. 

Traffic management will be in operation throughout this period along sections of Old Forest Road and 
Toutley Road where we’ll be carrying out our works, as shown below on the location plan. The final 
phase on Toutley Road will require a full road closure (denoted by the red circle) starting 16th March for 
up to five days. All works will be carried out during off-peak hours (09:30 – 3:30pm), Monday to Friday 
only. 
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A diversion route will be in place for all vehicles and we strongly advise you to check the diversion route 
before travelling (plan attached).     

These works are part of the wider North Wokingham Distributor Road scheme.  

Once completed this section of the NWDR will reduce traffic through the town centre, provide access 

to new housing developments and minimise the impact of increased traffic on existing roads.  

Additionally, we will be delivering a new seven-hectare Country Park incorporating 2,500 new trees, 

four new ponds and wildflower meadows, providing a valuable new community asset.  

We kindly ask you to bear with us while we carry out these necessary works and apologise in advance 
for any inconvenience this may cause. Should you have any queries or concerns please contact the 
Balfour Beatty helpdesk on 0800 121 4444.  

Also, if you haven’t already signed up to receive our e-project updates and e-newsletters then we 
strongly advise that you do so by sending an e-mail to NWDR@balfourbeatty.com. If you do not have 
access to the internet, let us know by calling the Balfour Beatty helpdesk on 0800 121 4444.  

For further details and regular updates about the North Wokingham Distributor Road scheme please 

visit Wokingham Borough Council’s social media pages – www.facebook.com/WokinghamRoadworks 

and www.twitter.com/WBCTrafficAlert and www.myjourneywokingham.com and one.network to help 

plan your journey. 

Yours sincerely, 

Leon Scholtz 

Project Manager 
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